
January 2, 2024 

 

Good morning Canton Little League Families, 

 

Wishing everyone a very Happy and Healthy New Year !! 

 

With the new year comes warm thoughts and registration for the upcoming 

Spring Season. 

 

Baseball and Softball registration is now open !! 

 

Please log in to https://sports.bluesombrero.com/cantonll and register today. 

 

Assessments will be held on Saturday March 9th.  More specifics will be 

shared when the date gets closer.  You are officially on the clock :) 

 

Please share this on social media and with any families who may be new to 

Canton. 

 

Please check out Infinity Hit Club via https://infinityhitclub.com/ as you start 

to knock the rust off in preparation for the season. 

 

Looking forward to another great season and as a reminder we will need 

volunteers so please consider assisting.  It is a VERY rewarding experience. 

 

Reach out with any questions. 

 

Regards, 

Canton Little League 

 

https://sports.bluesombrero.com/cantonll
https://infinityhitclub.com/

